
 

 
 

MUNICIPALITY OF BARRINGTON 

VEHICLE TENDER 

 

 
The Municipality of Barrington invites tenders for the supply of a new 2017, 4 X 4, two ton 

truck. 

 

Vehicle specifications may be obtained by contacting the Municipal Office at 2447 Hwy 3, 

Barrington. 

 

Sealed tenders clearly marked “VEHICLE” must be received at the Municipal Office not later 

than 2:00 p.m., Wednesday, October 4, 2017. 

 

Tenders will be opened publicly by Municipal Staff on Wednesday, October 4, 2017 at 2:15 p.m. 

 

The Municipality reserves the right to reject any or all tenders, not necessarily accept the low 

tender, to accept any tender which it may consider to be in its best interest, or to waive formality, 

informality, or technicality in any tender. 

 

 

September 15, 2017 Robert Frost 

Barrington, N.S. Chief Administrative Officer 

P.O. Box 100 

Barrington, NS 

BOW  1EO 

PH:  902-637-2015 



MUNICIPALITY OF THE DISTRICT OF BARRINGTON 
VEHICLE TENDER 

 
To supply the Municipality of the District of Barrington with a new 2017 Two Ton Truck with the 
following: 

 

-Two Ton Truck with Dump Body and V-Plow 
-New model year 2017 5500 Class. 
-4x4 
-Steel Rims 
-Am/Fm Radio 
-Regular Cab 
-Diesel or Large Displacement V8 Gas Engine 
-Automatic or Manual Transmission 
-Snow Prep Package 
-Extra Heavy Duty Alternator 
-Heavy Duty Battery 
-Heated Mirrors 
-Power Windows 
-Skid Plate Package 
-All Vinyl Floor Mats 
-Reverse Alarm 
-Mud Flaps for all Wheels 
-V Plow minimum 9' to 10' max 
-Quick Attachment System for Plow 
-Snow Deflector on top of Plow 
-All Plow and associated equipment installed upon delivery. 
-Flashing Amber LED Bar Light atop truck 
-Dump box to be primed and painted polyurethane Black or Grey. 
-Head Board to suit cab height 

 

Tender must include Manufacturer’s Specification Sheet. 
 
Sealed tenders, clearly market “Vehicle” must be received not later than 2:00 p.m., 
Wednesday, October 4, 2017, at the Municipal Office, in the Administrative Centre, Civic No. 
2447, Highway No. 3, Barrington, NS. 

 

Tenders will be opened publicly by Municipal Staff on Wednesday, October 4, 2017 at 2:15 
p.m., in the Conference Room, in the Administrative Centre. 

 

The Municipality reserves the right to reject any or all tenders, not necessarily accept the low 
tender, to accept any tender which it may consider to be in its best interest, or to waive 
formality, informality, or technicality in any tender. 


